
Kensington Conservation Commission 

January 9, 2018 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustafson, Joan Skewes, Pam Holland 

Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. December minutes approved as revised. 

 

2.  Hodges Invasive Species – the New Hampshire Forest Society is to reimburse the Commission ½ the cost for 

the invasive species control. 

 

3.  Bodwell closing on north side has been delayed.  

 

4.  The Commission discussed water concerns. 

 

5.  The Commission discussed town’s issues with the recycling contract. 

 

6.  Joan will draft the Annual report and distribute to Commissioners for review.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 p.m. 


